
YEAR 5 NEWSLETTER 

 

Parent information evening 

Thank you for those who attended the Parent information evening. We 

hope it fully informed you about the up and coming events and 

curriculum. 

 

Mathletics and Spellodrome  

Children have been set homework on Mathletics and Spellodrome this week. 

The expectation is 500 points Spellodrome and 800 points Mathletics per 

week.  

 

Music lessons 

Music lessons in piano and violin are to commence next week. If your child 

is involved in these a letter will be sent home informing you of the time for 

the lessons.  

 

Coming soon…… 

A letter regarding our residential in April to Ingestre Hall, including 

payment options and activity information.  

 

          Mrs Giles             Miss Gieron             Miss Keogh  
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